Saturday January 10
Woodley Park News

Dog bites child. If anyone has any information that would be helpful in locating the
owner of the German Shepherd that bit a child on Wednesday around 3:30-:45 pm on
Garfield St behind Maret, please contact the parents at 202.577.5237. They are trying to
confirm the dog's vaccination records.

Snow Delays. DPW reports that trash pickups that were missed because of the snow
will be delayed until the next regularly scheduled date.

Twin Springs farmers market, which visits Maret on Saturday mornings, has decided
to stay open throughout the winter rather than closing for the season before Christmas.
You can shop between 8:30 and 12:30.

The BZA held a hearing last month on the application of Nando's restaurant to locate
on Connecticut Avenue. It will announce its decision at its February 10 meeting.

Calendar

Wednesday February 4, 7:30 pm. WPCA Executive Committee meeting at Stanford.
The agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome.

John Goodman
WPCA
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/
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